From: <redacted>

Sent: 07 July 2011 10:02

To: <redacted>

Cc: <redacted>

Subject: RE: SO15 ANPR flowchart

<redacted>

Thanks for your call, which made life much easier!

For your audit trail we agree to the changes, which are minor and on that basis we do not feel there is
a requirement to engage TfL, but will ensure they are made aware of the changes in due course and
the rationale.

<redacted>has answered the legal advice bit below.
Again, thank you for your work on this.
Regards,

<redacted>

From: <redacted>

Sent: 06 July 2011 09:37

To: <redacted>

Cc: <redacted>

Subject: RE: SO15 ANPR flowchart

<redacted>

Thanks for the speedy responses. If it helps, here is my pdf of the draft Certificate.
Give me a call on <redacted>if that is easier.

Kind regards

<redacted>

From: <redacted>

Sent: 06 July 2011 07:20

To: <redacted>
Subject: RE: SO15 ANPR flowchart

<redacted>
This, this did go through our Dept of Legal Services and they have no objecrtion.

I'll get back to you later today re the remainder.
| will be keen to adopt any process that minimises delay.

<redacted>



From: <redacted>

Sent: 05 July 2011 16:55

To: <redacted>

Cc: <redacted>

Subject: RE: SO15 ANPR flowchart
Importance: High

<redacted>

I’'m just about ready to go on the submission, subject to a couple of minor but
important points from my legal advisors.

<redacted>
<redacted>
<redacted>

| recognise that this may require checking back with TfL, yet | do hope this will not
cause them great concern. | know we have an issue with the availability of an
electronic document, so if it eases the passage | can arrange for the amendments to
be made at my end with the aim of getting this to the Home Secretary either
Wednesday or on Thursday morning this week.

Thanks in anticipation

<redacted>
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